
Northmoor News    
Follow us on Twitter @Northmoor_HT  

Tw

Check our website northmoor.theharmonytrust.org/ 

regularly for school and class updates.  

The children have made an excellent start to the Summer Term and are

bursting with energy and eagerness to succeed! Please refer to your child's

class page on the school website to find out about their learning this term. On

Thursday 4th May, you are invited to take part in the Parent Forum at 2:30pm

with Mr. Hughes and Mrs. Hainsworth. I hope to see lots of parents during this

important meeting and look forward to gaining your views and insights.

Mrs. Coleman’s News

Our attendance target is 96%

Our whole school attendance total to 

date is 92%

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE &

PUNCTUALITY
EVERY DAY COUNTS

This week we have been busy 

discussing the 

word ‘POSITIVE' as the 

children begin a new 

term. All classes have 

created inspirational positive 

quotes to motivate them 

throughout the term ahead!

Attendance Digital Stars

Word of the Week
Mr. Dunn Says…

Hello everybody,
After school clubs will begin on Monday 

24th April. Please note all after school 

clubs finish at 4:15pm. Please contact the 

office if you are unsure of your child's 

after school activities. Have a super 

weekend after a fantastic first week back 

at school.

Techniques to make sure children have 

the skills to keep safe online and are 

able to manage device stress and anxiety 

are essential. @natonlinesafety

has a brilliant guide to help parents:

https://twitter.com/Northmoor_HT/statu

s/1649361934997757953?s=20



What’s been happening 

this week?    

Nursery Reception

Year 1 Year 2

Year 3 Year 4

Year 5 Year 6

This week in Year 2 we have been 

reading the story 'The Lighthouse 

Keepers Lunch' in English. We 

created a story mountain at our 

tables to sequence the story. In 

maths we have been thinking about 

place value and thinking about 

representing numbers in different 

ways. In science we have looked at 

our skeletons and organs.

Year 6 this week, have started 

to write a set of instructions. 

These instructions are 

providing top tips for pupils 

taking their SATs. On Tuesday 

we worked together to make a 

paper lantern using image 

instructions. 

This week year five have 
begun their work on Oliver 

Twist linking with the 
Victorians topic. Here we are 

generating ideas for our 

setting descriptions.

This week in Nursery we have 

started our topic on 'Safari'. 

We have been thinking and 

writing about the animals we 

might see. In Maths we have 

been counting objects and 

matching to the numbers. We 

have also made Eid cards.

This week we have started our 

new topic ‘Spring and Growth’ 

We have been reading the 

book ‘My Bean Diary’ and 

planted our own beans. We 

can’t wait to see them grow. 

In Maths we have been adding 

using a number line.

This week year 1, we have 
been learning about 

plants, We started the 
week off by exploring our 

school grounds to search 

for plants. We then 
planted some seeds of 

our own. We hope they 
will grow!

Year 3 are learning all 
about the Ancient 

Egyptians this half term. 
We are learning about 

mummification and have 

mummified tomatoes to 
find out more! In Maths, 

we have been excellent 
estimators using number 

lines,

This week in Year 4 we have 
started our new Invaders and 

Settlers topic.  We have been 
learning how rich Romans 

used to lie down to eat their 

luxurious food! In maths we 
have been learning about 

Roman Numerals. 



Stars of the Week

Reception Ruby – Alicia for super independent sounding out when writing her bean diary.

Year 1 Sapphire – Milan for hard work in Maths and trying his best to work independently.

Year 1 Jade – Hanna for super independent learning!

Year 2 Pearl – Mahammad for having such a positive attitude towards his learning all the 

time!

Year 2 Topaz – Suleiman for an amazing improvement with his handwriting.

Year 3 Coral – Mikayeel for his excellent work in Maths this week!

Year 3/4 Garnet – Sofia for reading every single day during the Easter holidays!

Year 4 Amethyst – Marie for fantastic Roman Numeral work.

Year 4 Citrine – Maryam for her love of learning

Year 5 Jet – Ismail for being a good sport during the Victorian day.

Year 5 Zircon – David for being wonderful during our Victorian day!

Year 5/6 Tourmaline – Sarah for her improved attitude towards learning!

Year 6 Onyx – Denis (again!) for excellent concentration and effort in class!

Year 6 Aquamarine – Alycia for a brilliant attitude in her reading comprehension.


